Steve & Carol,

Marshall is an architect who formerly served on our commissions. I saw him at Town Day & asked if he'd be interested in re-joining. He has also served on the ZBA.

John

----Original Message----

From: Marshall & Linda Audin [mailto:maudin@verizon.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2014 10:39 AM

To: John Worden III

Subject: Arlington HDC Opening

John,

I'd like to be considered for one of the AHDC "At Large" openings. I'm out of town through the Wednesday so I can't make this Wednesday's meeting.

Two principle changes to my CV since I was last on the AHDC:

- 1) I have been an Adjunct Prof. at Mass College of Art and Design, Department of Architecture since 2008. In addition to teaching design studios, I have been advising M. Architecture thesis students examining issues of energy conservation retrofits that are sensitive to the character of historic buildings.
- 2) I am currently designated as an Architect Emeritus in Massachusetts. This is a relatively new option for MA architects who have been licensed for over 10 years who no longer wish to maintain an active license.

Sincerely yours,

Marshall Audin 63 Winchester Road Arlington, MA 02474

home: 781-646-8454

cell:

617-645-0560

email: maudin@verizon.net=

## OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

KEVIN F. GREELEY, CHAIR DIANE M. MAHON, VICE CHAIR DANIEL J. DUNN STEVEN M. BYRNE JOSEPH A. CURRO, JR.



730 MASSACHUSETTS AVENUE TELEPHONE 781-316-3020 781-316-3029 FAX

## TOWN OF ARLINGTON MASSACHUSETTS 02476-4908

June 18, 2015

Marshall Audin 63 Winchester Road Arlington, MA 02474

Re: Appointment: Arlington Historic District Commissions

Dear Mr. Audin:

As a matter of the standard appointment procedure, the Board of Selectmen requests that you attend a meeting of the Board of Selectmen at Town Hall, Selectmen's Chambers, 2<sup>nd</sup> Floor, 730 Massachusetts Avenue, on Monday, June 29th at 7:15 p.m.

It is a requirement of the Board of Selectmen that you be present at this meeting. Your presence will give the Board an opportunity to meet and discuss matters with you about the area of activity in which you will be involved.

Please contact this office to confirm the date and time with either Mary Ann or Fran at the above number.

Thank you.

Very truly yours, BOARD OF SELECTMEN

nerie a. Brepulpe for

Marie A. Krepelka Board Administrator

MAK:fr